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Spring 2025    As of the publishing of this newsletter, I’ll have been in
position as the Administrator for two months. It has been
a great two months. I love Zumbrota Health Services and
the Bridges; all the residents and staff. What a wonderful
place to be!  
   We have been working on staffing some critical roles.
And really, everyone who works here has a critical role. It
takes a village and this is especially true in nursing homes.
That said, we have hired a cook, a dietary aide, a
maintenance tech, nursing assistants, LPNs, an HR
Director and Culinary Director (not to worry, Kim, Mark
and Mary are still here!). To say that things will have little
changes and improvements is an understatement with all
these new faces and ideas. We always welcome your
comments, concerns, and praise with open hearts and
minds. We strive to provide the best possible care for our
residents, be the greatest place to work; and be a strong
part of our community. 
   You may notice a for-lease sign outside the building. We
have office or classroom space in our lower level that we
are looking to lease out. Zumbrota Health Services and
the Bridges are not going anywhere. If interested in
leasing the space, please give me a call at 507-732-8132.
Have a blessed spring/summer and look for more news in
the coming months!

Amy Salchow
Administrator



   St. Francis Health Services, a non-profit healthcare provider based in Minnesota, is thrilled to announce a groundbreaking
technology initiative that benefits the lives of  residents and staff  across our care centers. Made possible through an
innovative grant program, this rollout introduces advanced solutions to activities, dining, environmental services, and nursing
—each designed to enhance the resident experience, empower our dedicated staff, and strengthen the communities we call
home.  Here’s how these new initiatives will make a difference:
• Engaging Activities: Pepper, a humanoid robot, leads exercise, book clubs, and sing-alongs, while Mobii projection screens
transform tables into interactive hubs for games and learning. Monthly virtual tours via the Center for Interactive Learning &
Collaboration (CILC) connect residents and local schools to global cultural institutions, and Rendever Virtual Reality fosters
healthier, more connected lives through immersive experiences.
• Dining Elevated: The TableSide app introduces “Restaurant Style” dining via tablets, tailoring menus to resident preferences
while streamlining kitchen operations. Smart bussing robots—BellaBot and PuduBot 2—deliver meals with cutting-edge
precision and charm.
• Immaculate Facilities: The Maintenance Care app optimizes repair workflows, and the PUDU CC1 robot autonomously
sweeps, mops, and sanitizes—ensuring spotless environments with minimal staff  burden.
• Nursing Innovation: The DS Smart platform cuts documentation time by 40%, sending vitals directly to electronic records
for error-free, up-to-the-minute care decisions—freeing staff  to focus on what matters most.
“At St. Francis Health Services, we believe that innovation should serve a higher purpose—enhancing care, strengthening
connections, and supporting our incredible staff," said Cami Peterson-DeVries, Vice President of  Senior Services at St.
Francis Health Services. "By integrating cutting-edge technology into our daily operations, we’re not just streamlining
processes—we’re creating more meaningful moments for our residents and staff, ensuring experiences are engaging,
personalized, and filled with joy”.  This technology rollout underscores St. Francis’ mission to reinvest in what truly matters:
the people who call our care centers home and the neighbors we’re proud to serve. Open House events will be held in the
coming weeks to unveil these new technologies to our communities.

Look at Zumbrota Health Services Facebook page for upcoming events regarding our new technology grants!

There will be a 
new virtual TOUR 

every month!

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!







Families
RSV Immunizations and CoVID
Boosters are available for
our pharmacy to administer
around the 2  week in May.
See your nurse manager to

sign consents!

nd

Greetings from Maintenance! 
  We are heading into spring with the hope of a nice summer ahead. We have hired a new
Maintenance Tech, who will be starting soon!  His name is Bernado.     
  Our new robots are scheduled to arrive soon also, it won’t be long before we start seeing
them travelling the building, one of them will be cleaning floors and the other will be
delivering food trays to resident rooms. In addition, Lacey has lined up a volunteer team to
re-roof and paint the patio structure, Big thanks to Lacey!!! Have a great Summer!!! - Tim 

Wyatt Rostad decided to complete his Eagle Scout project for Zumbrota
Health Services. He raised money to re-roof and shingle the outdoor

patio structure and recruited volunteers to complete the project in May.
He also plans on painting the structure.  We are very appreciative of

Wyatt’s determination and dedication for his community!

Happy Spring, Everyone! 

Did you know that we partner with In House Senior Servies and

Otitsky Vision Care to provide podiatry, hearing and vision services

in house? We will also be starting to partner with a new company,

Associated Clinic of Psychology, to provide mental health services!

This will starting June 1, 2025. If you would like your loved ones on

the list for any of these services, or wonder if they are already

on the list, feel free to reach out to me! 

Kindra.walstad@sfhs.org or 507-732-8402

I hope this newsletter finds you well!

Kindra Walstad, LSW

Director of Social Services



433 Mill Street

Zumbrota, MN 55992

ACTIVITY DEPARTMENT IS LOOKING FOR DONATIONS OF:
• BINGO PRIZES: STUFFED ANIMALS, SMALL KNICKKNACKS,
NECKLACES/BRACELETS, SNACKS, CHOCOLATE AND QUARTERS.
• SCRAPBOOKING OR CRAFT SUPPLIES
• BEER/WINE/POP/BRANDY FOR OUR WEEKLY HAPPY HOUR

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK FOR
UPCOMING ACTIVITIES AT ZHS.SFHS.ORG OR ON OUR
FACEBOOK PAGE “ZUMBROTA HEALTH SERVICES”
 


